## PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION AUGUST 19, 2019

The meeting of the Providence Township Planning Commission was held in the Township Municipal office, 200 Mount Airy Road, on August 19, 2019. Members present were Kara Kalupson, Kenneth Wiker, and Pamela Minnick. Township Zoning Officer, Heidi Martinez and two (2) observers were present. Secretary, Mrs. Kalupson called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Mrs. Minnick made a motion, seconded by Mr. Wiker to approve the minutes of the June 17, 2019 meeting. The motion was carried unanimously. The minutes were signed by all appropriate members present.

Mrs. Kalupson introduced the first order of business, the Zoning Ordinance Amendment Discussion. After a review and discussion of short-term rentals, the Planning Commission decided to table any action at this time. Short-term rentals will be discussed at the next Planning Commission meeting on September 16, 2019 after the members review the Bed and Breakfast requirements.

The Zoning Hearing Board hearings from June, July and August were briefly discussed. Mrs. Kalupson reminded everyone of the meeting dates for September.

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Mr. Wiker and seconded by Mrs. Minnick to adjourn the meeting. The motion was carried unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 7:31 p.m.

## Rara Kalupson, Secretary Kenneth Wiker, Member Pamela Minnick, Member